
 

 
Purchasing Department          

933 Bradbury Dr. SE, Suite 3165 

Albuquerque, NM  87106 

 

 

November 12, 2024 

 

To:    All Respondents 

   

From:  University of New Mexico Hospitals 

 

 

Subject: Cancellation of RFP No. 497-24 for the Bedside Nurse/Support Staff/Clinical 

Improvement Process Consulting Services 

  

This Letter is to serve as a Cancellation of the above reference RFP, in accordance with NMSA 13-

1-131. Rejection or cancellation of bids or requests for proposals, made effective immediately. 

 

The UNMH Administration has determined that it is in the best financial interest of the 

organization to cancel the Bedside Nurse/Support Staff/Clinical Improvement Process Consulting 

Services 

 

It is with regret that this solicitation must be canceled, however, we look forward to doing business 

with your corporation in the future. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Jeff Gilmore 

Purchasing Director  

 

 

 

  
 

 


